
WDC Notices
WATER RESTRICTIONS FOR MOKAU / 
AWAKINO
These townships are now on Water Alert 
Level 1 - Conservation. 

WATER ALERT LEVEL 1 - 
CONSERVATION

•	 Avoid watering gardens during the day (early 
morning or late evening is best), use a water 
saving attachment on your hose and do 
not leave hoses running unattended. Avoid 
washing paths and driveways, use a broom. 

•	 Avoid re-filling your swimming pool and use a 
pool cover. 

•	 Turn off the tap when brushing your teeth or 
shaving. 

The recent rainfall combined with the current 
level of water consumption means Council 
can reduce the Water Alert Level for Mokau / 
Awakino townships.  Council would like to thank 
residents for their support in the adoption of water 
conservation measures during the drought. Your 
continued efforts to reduce water wastage indoors 
and outside, will ensure that there is plenty of 
water available for everyone.

Creating a better future with vibrant 
communities and thriving business.
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TE KUITI SWIMMING POOL
Please note that the Te Kuiti Swimming Pool will be 
closed from Wednesday 1 May 2013 for the winter 
period.

The Te Kuiti Swimming Pool will open for the 
2013/14 swim season in October 2013. 

For further information please contact our 
Customer Services Team on 0800 932 4357


